
VFW Checkpoint – April 2024 
 
 
Greetings, Checkpoint readers! We hope you enjoy this installment of your Checkpoint newsletter. 
 
Please take this opportunity to see what other Posts around the world are doing to better their communities. Be sure 
to share the valuable information you get here with your fellow VFW members. If you know someone who is not 
receiving Checkpoint, encourage them to email magazine@vfw.org and get signed up. 
 
In this issue, you will read how VFW Post members work together to make their communities better. Those members 
also recognize veterans and families. In March, six VFW Posts with the Department of Virginia paid tribute to 12 
female veterans whose names are engraved on the Virginia Veterans Memorial in Richmond.  Also in March, VFW 
Posts across the country honored Vietnam veterans. One such Post is 10904 in Manchester, Tenn. There, Vietnam 
veterans were treated to dinner and an evening of thanks and given a well-deserved “Welcome Home.” In San Diego, 
VFW Post 7420 worked to help flood victims. After the Post’s refrigerator went out, the community chipped in to 
purchase a new industrial-size refrigerator so that the Post could continue its mission of serving those in the 
community during a time of great challenge. Read these stories and more in your Checkpoint newsletter. 
 
Be sure to let us know what your VFW Post is doing in your community. Include great photos showing your members 
in action. We are always looking to promote the great efforts of the VFW. Email jdyhouse@vfw.org your suggestion, 
and you just might see it in an upcoming issue of Checkpoint. 
 
 

    

 

 

VFW Post Cooks Hundreds of Meals for Flood Victims 

While working to prepare hot meals for hundreds of people 

affected by a recent flood, VFW Post 7420 had its refrigerator 

go out. A news story spurred the community to donate to the 

Post for the purchase of a new industrial refrigerator so that 

the Post members were able to continue working. 

 

 

Isle of Palms Post Retires U.S. Flags 

VFW Post 3137 in South Carolina’s Isle of Palms worked with 

the Boy Scouts to properly retire more than 100 of U.S. flags. 

The “Post on the Coast” holds these events twice a year. 
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Tennessee Post Thanks Vietnam Veterans  

In Manchester, Tenn., VFW Post 10904 recognized Vietnam-

era veterans with its seventh annual Vietnam-era Veterans 

Honor Dinner. Commander Kimberly King said these dinners 

are especially important since Vietnam War vets did not 

receive due recognition when they returned home.  

 

 

 

 

 

Virginia’s Fallen Female Vets Remembered 

During Women’s History Month in March, six VFW Posts and 

Auxiliaries from the Department of Virginia paid tribute to the 

12 women whose names are enshrined on the Virginia 

Veterans Memorial in Richmond. National Auxiliary President 

Carla Martinez attended and offered her heartfelt gratitude for 

the sacrifices of those Virginians. 
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VFW Post 4456 Recognizes Vietnam Veterans 

For National Vietnam War Veterans Day in March, VFW Post 

4456 in Gilbert, Minn, hosted a celebration for Vietnam 

veterans.  Those Minnesotans killed in action in the Vietnam 

War were remembered. 

  

 

 

VFW Store Selling Day of Service Shirts 

The annual VFW Day of Service is rapidly approaching. If your 

Post members do not have Day of Service T-shirts, act now to 

make sure they order. Shirts are offered for only $12 each.  
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VFW National 

Convention is Fast 

Approaching 

VFW’s 125th National 

Convention is July 27-

Aug. 1 in Louisville, Ky. 

Learn more here. 

 

 

 

 

 

Check Out PerkSpot 

From entertainment and 

travel to everyday 

essentials, the VFW 

PerkSpot discount program 

will help you save even 

more! Start saving today. 
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